
 
 

                                               BOARD OF FINANCE 
 
     NOTICE 

               
   

A quorum of the Board of Finance will attend a regular meeting of the Legislative Council for 
discussion and possible action regarding the Board of Education Non Lapsing Fund Policy on 
Wednesday, September 20, 2023, in the Council Chambers, Newtown Municipal Center,  
3 Primrose Street, at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
John S. Madzula II, Esq., Board of Finance Chair 

 
 


